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November 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear West Essex Community, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
This is a follow-up to my November 17 correspondence regarding the New Jersey Department of Health 
(NJDOH) COVID-19 Activity Level Report.  For the week ending November 14, our Northeast Region 
(Bergen, Essex, and Hudson) is considered in the High Risk category.   
 
With that said, our District will continue to follow all recommendations for schools remaining open for in-
person learning as indicated in the NJDOH Guidelines and we will maintain ongoing communication with 
our local health officials. Should circumstances change for any reason, I will provide that information as 
quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Damion Macioci 

 
Damion Macioci 
Superintendent of Schools  
 
 

                     West Essex Regional School District 

        

  

 

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID_19_Report_Week_46.pdf
https://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/topics/covid2019_schools.shtml

